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September 13, 2018 

 
 

 

Memo to file: 

Re: BZA Application No. 19823 

 

At the public meeting of September 12, 2018, the Board of Zoning Adjustment took the following 

action on the Party Status Request filed to the record in Exhibit 34: 

 

 The Board granted the request of Tenleytown Neighbors Association. 

 

In addition, the Board granted the Applicant’s request for postponement in Exhibit 40 of the record. 

The public hearing is therefore postponed from October 10, 2018 to October 17, 2018. 

 

If you have questions, please contact our office at 202-727-6311. 
                                                                       

 

 

SINCERELY, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

                Office of Zoning 
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